
Mahesh Sharma, County Administrator 

Matt Hirst, Information Technology Director 

June 28, 2022 

To:   

From:   

Subject: Security Camera Application Upgrade, Maintenance and Support 

Scott County has requested and received a quote for an upgrade to the current County security camera 
application, Avigilon.  This upgrade would leverage previous investments the County has made in 
Avigilon software and hardware. 

This security camera upgrade project would include: 
 An upgrade to the latest version of Avigilon software (ACC7)
 Fifty (50) additional camera licenses
 Five (5) years solution maintenance and support

One-time costs for the project are $51,205. 

It is recommeded that the Board authorize the IT Director to sign a 5 year agreement with Stanley 
Security with one-time costs of $51,205. 

Budget dollars are available in the Information Technology Department operational budget to fund the  
cost of this contract.   
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R E S O L U T I O N 

SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

July 7, 2022 

APPROVING SECURITY CAMERA APPLICATION UPGRADE, MAINTENANCE AND 
SUPPORT  

BE IT RESOLVED BY the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows: 

Section 1. The authority of the IT Director to sign an agreement for the 

upgrade and five (5) years of maintenance and support for the 

Avigilon security camera solution with Stanley Security in the amount 

of $51,205 is hereby approved. 

Section  2.  This resolution shall take effect immediately. 

THE COUNTY AUDITOR’S SIGNATURE  CERTIFIES 
THAT THIS RESOLUTION HAS BEEN FORMALLY 
APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ON 
________________. 

  DATE 

SCOTT COUNTY AUDITOR 
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